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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Local Lockdown 

 Office update 

 eSchools 

 Flu vaccine 

 Secondary school 

admissions 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

 

 

WIRRAL LOCAL LOCKDOWN - More 

Restrictions 

From Saturday 3 October, new regulations will come 
into place in Wirral because of the increase in covid-19 
infections in the area. 

If you live in the affected local areas, including Wirral 
and the wider Liverpool City Region, it will be against 
the law to: 

 host people you do not live with in your home or 
garden  

 meet people you do not live with in their home or 
garden, whether inside or outside the affected local 
areas 

 socialise with people who you do not live with in any 
indoor settings, whether inside or outside of the 
affected local areas 

 
This means sleepovers and play dates will need to be 
paused.  Please follow the new rules to keep 
Sandbrook safe. 

Flu vaccine REMINDER 

Flu consent forms have been sent home for children in FS2 to Y6.  If 

you have not already done so, please complete and return to school 

ASAP so that enough vaccines are delivered to school.  We would 

urge you all to get your child vaccinated this flu season. 

Sat 26th Sept 

Congratulations  

to Parent of         

Joshua in Y4 

Lottery Winner                  



eSchools App 

Please, please, please sign up for the 

eSchools app so that we can communicate 

quickly and easily with you all.  The website 

VLE will provide learning and 

communication in case of Covid isolations. 

Please remember your face-coverings when on the school site. 

Please don’t be offended if we politely remind people, we will quickly 

learn which of you are exempt from wearing them. 

Preventing the spread is our best defence. 

Office Update 

Watch this space … we are moving towards a cashless school, and over the coming weeks 
information and parent logins will be provided for Parent Pay. 
 

School Lottery … Help raise funds for school equipment - sign up to our new school lottery 

at YourSchoolLottery.co.uk.  Open to all parents, friends and relatives.  Each week there is 

a guaranteed winner.  Numbers are drawn every Saturday at 8pm.  Great prize draw to 

those who have signed up—Harry Potter studio tour tickets for 4 people. 

 

Drop-Off Club  

Available every morning from 8.05am, 

cost is £1 per child per session payable 

at the beginning of the week.            

Entrance is via the side of reception 

into the family room. 

Secondary Transfer for Pupils in Y5 + Y6 

Leaflets containing information for secondary school transfers have been sent home this 

week for Y6 pupils.  Please apply online at  

www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions  the closing date is Saturday October 31st 2020. 

Due to our current situation, walks around prospective secondary schools are being        

replaced with virtual open evenings for pupils currently in Y5 and Y6.  Please check their 

websites for details. 


